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New Doors to be Installed at PCTC 
 
During the week of December 10, the main entrance doors at the Parksville Civic and Technology Centre  
(100 Jensen Avenue) will be replaced with new automatic doors installed for public convenience and safety.  
 
Visitors to the building during this time should expect some disruption to the ability to the ability to enter or exit the 
building. Please watch for signs posted at building entrances which will provide instructions as to which doors are not 
operational.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we complete this upgrade to the building. 
 

### 
 
 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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